
 

 

 

 

 

          23rd November 2018 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

We will be holding our Christmas performance of ‘Hey Ewe!’ on Tuesday 11th and 

Wednesday 12th December. There will be four performances altogether: 

Tuesday 11th Dec 1.45 pm  

Tuesday 11th Dec 6.30 pm  

Wednesday 12th Dec 1.45 pm 

Wednesday 12th Dec 6.30 pm 

 

Refreshments will be served after each performance and we expect to be finished by 

8.00 pm for the evening performances. 

 

All tickets cost £1 and are available from the shop in School Money.  

www.schoolmoney.co.uk  
 

NB: Please be aware that due to Health & Safety regulations there is 

a limit of 4 tickets per family. 

Please do not purchase any more than 4 tickets as we will only issue 4 

per family.  
 

Many thanks for your support. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Susan Cuttell 

Office Manager 

 

 

 

http://www.schoolmoney.co.uk/

